
 
 

8 August 2020 
 

 
Matthew Flinders (Marina) Bridge to temporarily close for maintenance 
 
Gladstone Regional Council would like to advise residents the Matthew Flinders (Marina) Bridge on 
Bryan Jordan Drive will be undergoing routine operational maintenance and testing on Tuesday 11 
August. 
 
Due to this, the bridge will be closed for about six hours from 7am to 1pm to all marine vessels and 
road traffic. 
  
The road will also be closed and under traffic management, with detours in place for all vehicular 
and pedestrian traffic, and an alternative route will need to be utilised via Hansen Road and Alf 
O’Rourke Drive for all traffic. 
 
If works are completed in a timely fashion, the bridge will be returned to remote operations as soon 
as possible. 
 
Bridge closure date: Tuesday, 11 August 2020. 
 
Duration: 7am until 1pm.    
 
Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciates your understanding during 
this period. 

 
Please contact Council on 4970 0700 regarding any issues or concerns.  
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